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Thursday 3rd September 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Wheatfields feels incredibly lucky to offer your children the opportunity to be taught high quality PE – 

supported by outside providers. As a result, PE has been delivered following a structured timetable. This year 

is no different.  

For your children’s PE days, as stated in Governoment guidance, the children are expected to come to school 

wearing their correct PE kit. Risk of transition is minimised and it allows the children more time to enjoy their 

PE sessions.  

Below, you will see examples of the PE kit that should be worn for these sessions:  

 

A plain white t-shirt 

 

Black or Navy jumper 

 

Black or navy shorts 

 

Black or navy jogging bottoms 
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Suitable socks and trainers 

 

 

 

Where possible, earrings and jewellery must be 

removed.  

 

 

Below are the days for PE for your child’s year group:  

 Class 1 – Tuesday 

 Class 2 – Wednesday 

 Year 1 – Monday and Friday 

 Year 2 – Thursday and Friday 

 Year 3 – Tuesday and Thursday 

 Year 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

 Year 5 – Wednesday and Friday 

 Year 6 – Monday and Tuesday 

 

PE will not start until the week commencing Monday 14th September. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact the school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Hazel Vickers 

 

PE Leader 

 

 


